
From: Matt de Ferranti 
Sent: Thursday, March 07, 2019 10:12 AM EST 
To: Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com> 
Subject: Seeking a few minutes via phone today or tomorrow morning 

Andy,

 

I would like to touch base with you via phone for 15 minutes or less today or tomorrow morning.

 

I want to understand your perspective on construction and a project labor agreement.

 

Thank you for your consideration,

 

Matt

 

Matt de Ferranti

Member, Arlington County Board

2100 Clarendon Blvd., Suite 300

Arlington, VA  22201

mdeferranti@arlingtonva.us

(703) 228-3130

 
Any email sent to/from Arlington County email addresses may be subject to disclosure under Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) requests.

 


